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There is no point in this bill. This seems like a money grab by the State. This bill will 

do nothing to prevent criminals from obtaining a gun. These FFLs already have to 

pay for business license in the state of Oregon. Please stop wasting the tax payers 

money on these unconstitutional bills. This is a waste of time and money. 

 

Thank you, 

Jeremy Wilkins 


